
Tucson Ear, Nose & Throat and the Center for Neurosciences Announce Strategic 
Partnership to Enhance Community Care 

TUCSON, AZ — Two of Southern Arizona’s most respected medical practices, Tucson Ear, 
Nose & Throat (TENT) and the Center for Neurosciences (CNS), are proud to announce a 
new partnership that brings together decades of expertise, innovation, and compassionate care. 
This collaboration marks a significant step forward in comprehensive, patient-centered specialty 
care for the Tucson community and surrounding areas. 

For more than 30 years, Tucson ENT has been a trusted leader in the diagnosis and treatment of 
conditions affecting the ear, nose, and throat, offering state-of-the-art care with a personal touch. 
Similarly, the Center for Neurosciences has long been Southern Arizona’s premier destination for 
adult and pediatric neurology, neurosurgery, and neuro-oncology, with a reputation for clinical 
excellence and groundbreaking research. 

“This partnership is rooted in a shared mission which is to provide the highest quality of care to 
our community with the utmost respect, expertise, and compassion,” said Dr. Hu, President of 
Tucson ENT. “Together, we can expand access to coordinated specialty services, improve patient 
outcomes, and continue to build on the trust we’ve earned over the years.” 

The collaboration will focus on streamlining referrals, enhancing interdisciplinary care, and 
developing joint community outreach and education programs. Patients can expect the same 
excellent care from their providers, now with increased collaboration between specialties to 
address the complex needs of those with ENT and neurological conditions. 

“By joining forces, we’re creating new opportunities to serve our patients more 
comprehensively,” added Dr. Sanan, President of Center for Neurosciences. “We believe this 
partnership reflects the best of what community-based healthcare can be which is locally 
grounded, clinically advanced, and genuinely collaborative.” 

The alliance reflects a growing movement toward integrated specialty care in private practice 
settings and reinforces both organizations’ deep commitment to the health and wellbeing of 
Southern Arizona. 

For more information, please visit www.tucsonent.com or www.neurotucson.com. 

 

http://www.tucsonent.com
http://www.neurotucson.com

